
From: Hilton, Warren [mailto:                                                                        ]  
Sent: 04 March 2022 12:05 
To: # LDF <LDF@pendle.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Kelbrook & Sough Neighbourhood Plan: Pre-Submission Public Consultation 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Thank you for your email. National Highways has no comments to make on the pre-
submission Kelbrook & Sough Neighbourhood Plan and there is no need for us to be 
kept informed as to the future progress of the Neighbourhood Plan. 

If you would like to discuss anything about this email, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

Warren Hilton, Assistant Spatial Planner 
Operations North West Spatial Planning Team 
National Highways | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD 
Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.highwaysengland.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CCraig.Barnes%40pendle.gov.uk%7C585b828672f14e3ba35e08d9fdd72df6%7Cd82db3a1fceb49f481985f521962eb9f%7C0%7C0%7C637819922907404010%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=QD9Zzx1EPNZCOFdSdFFXxu7m6bTcyLT8Q5TArsXSc4c%3D&reserved=0

